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December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Energy technologies exist today that could reduce the amount of energy consumption used by the
Boston metro area.  Future demands for more energy could be offset by these technologies, and the
introduction of green energy technology to locally provide even more energy if need be.

The majority of New Hampshire residents oppose this project and don't want to see towers that will
take away from the natural beauty of this state. 

Don't use New Hampshire as an area to run what amounts to a giant extension cord from Canada to
Boston.  Use imaginative, creative solutions and technology to solve this "problem". 

1/3 of the energy used to create lighting in this country goes to waste! That represents billions of
dollars in wasted energy.  I believe every attempt should be made to reduce the amount of energy
being wasted before committing to a project that has no real benefit to New Hampshire.

Why should Boston's  energy "problem" become ours?

Thank you,

Yours truly,
Victor Novotny
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